ISSAQUAH PTSA COUNCIL OUTREACH NOTES FOR JANUARY 2019

PLEASE REMEMBER TO REGISTER LUNCH FOR THE BREAK DONATIONS.  REGISTERING DONATIONS IS IMPORTANT FOR IFCB PLANNING PURPOSES. 



The Garage, Teen Café   is having a Community Open House on Monday, Jan. 14th  6:00pm – 7:30pm. Everyone welcome !  Now that The Garage has been open for four months, come check it out and learn more the mission and plans. 

Lunch for the Break  Lunch for the Break is a special program designed to help kids and families during school breaks. School breaks pose a unique challenge for families that rely on free or reduced-price school lunches. Lunch for the Break helps fill the food gap during these times. 

THANK YOU to everyone for the success of December Lunch For The Break !  Over 440 boxes were provided to families for the December break.

Now Mid-Winter Break ! Donor drop off is on Wednesday, Feb. 13th  at the same three locations.
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